
 
 
 

Newsletter 41           Friday 30th Sep 2022 

School Term and  
Holiday Dates  

 

 2022 – 2023 

 
 

Autumn Half Term 
Monday 17th October –                          

Friday 28th October 2022 

School will be closed:  
Friday 25th November 2022  

                   St. Andrew’s Day 

Last Day of Term –  
Friday 16th December 2022 –  

School Closes at 1.30pm 

Spring Term 2023 
Children return to school on Tuesday 

3rd January 2023 

Spring Half Term 
Monday 13th February – Friday 17th     

February 2023 
Last Day of Term – Friday 31st 
March 2023 – School Closes at 

1.30pm 

Summer Term 2023 
Children return to school on Monday 

17th April 2023 

Summer Half Term 
Monday 29th May –  
Friday 2nd June 2023 

Last Day of Term – Friday 21st July 
2023 – School Closes at 1.30pm 

School will be closed: 
Monday 1st May 2023 –  

BANK HOLIDAY 

Contact us: 0207 274 7012 or  
admin@standrewsce.lambeth.sch.uk  

Don’t forget to check out the website: www.standrewsprimaryschoolstockwell.org Check out our class blog site: 
www.standrewsallstars.com 



 

Percentage of children who read at home 
this week 

 

Golden YR—% 
Diamond Y1—71% 
Heroes Y2—43% 

Stardust  Y3—70% 
Aladdin Y4—77% 
Mars  Y5—86% 

Cosmic Y6—77% 

Total number of children who read at 
home this week 

 
YR—00 
Y1—17 
Y2—12 
Y3—21 
Y4—20 
Y5—18 
Y6—20 

Harvest Festival  
 Service  

 
Friday 7th Oct 

St Michael’s Church 

9.30 am 
Please bring your Harvest Festival gifts to school on  

Friday 7th October.   
donations should be brought to school in a plastic bag so 

your child can carry them to church. 
 

If you would like to walk with us, please wait in the school 

playground after you have dropped your child off. 

A Prayer for Kindness 

God, for the prayers of our hearts, 

spoken and unspoken,                   

we come to you.                         

Surround us with love.                 

Fill us with compassion.           

Shower our world with patience  

and kindness in a most uncertain 

time. 

Amen.  

Please ensure that all of 
your child’s uniform is 
labelled.   
 
We also ask parents 
and carers to check that 
your child has brought 
home his/her own     
uniform items. 

Reception Class Baseline 
Assessment 

 
Reception Class Parents, please 

look out for an email from  
Ms Small about the upcoming 

Assessment. 


